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 We are all citizens of the state with equal rights to the water ways and usage. From 

the start these restrictions have been pushed by special interest and one sided. The 

Marine Board has shown its willingness to make rules based on influences from 

special interest and not in the name of all who use the water. There is a way forward 

that will allow everyone to share the Willemette not just those who have the ear of the 

Marine Board 


